
March 29, 2016 

In Attendance: 

Ronelle Hershkowitz, Principal 

Goldie Gulum, Secretary 

Gina O’Heir, First Grade Teacher 

Beth Dennis, Librarian 

Shari Rosenblatt, Computer Teacher 

Jay Boorum, Custodian 

JoAnn Ciccarella, PTA Co-President 

Hilary Starr, Parent 

 

 Preparations are being made for the K-Center transition and kindergarten registration. 

Kindergarten registration forms can be found on the POB District Website and K-Center 

Website.  

 Kindergarteners will be receiving instruction in American Sign Language. 

 Ms. Hershkowitz is working on the class designations for next year.  

 There are plans to have two art teachers and two full time physical education teachers for 

next year.  

 There will be a full time Assistant Principal for next year. 

 There will be an additional lunch aide next year as well. 

 The new start time for next year will be 9:20 a.m. and dismissal will be at 3:20 p.m. 

 School will be in session on May 26th in light of the snow day taken. 

 There will be no Preview Day for the Spring Book Fair as requested by the teachers.  

 There will also be a meeting for parents of incoming first graders on May 12th.  

 Parents are standing very close to the “walker door” when it opens, so there needs to be a 

designation with a line so parents can stand behind it safely. 

 

Minutes Respectfully Submitted 

JoAnn Ciccarella 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


